
Fraser Maxwell 
From: Allison, Brian [brian.allison@forestry.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 November 2007 09:02 
To: Fraser Maxwell 
Subject: A96 Threapland  - Forestry Commission consultation response 
 
 
Hi Fraser, 
 
Apologies for not replying earlier. 

The Forestry Commission has “no comment” on these proposals, as they do not affect land 
currently under trees. 

Thank you for passing all of these plans to us. 
I wish you well with these proposed improvements, they will, in my view, 
make this section of road much safer. 
 
Regards 

Brian  

-----Original Message----- 

From: Fraser Maxwell [mailto:Fraser.Maxwell@scottwilson.com]  
Sent: 03 October 2007 09:59 
To: Allison, Brian 
Subject: RE: A96 Threapland Junction Improvements 
 
Brian 

Many thanks for getting in touch, and apologies for the oversight in not 
including the plan.  It is now attached.  Please feel free to get in 
touch if you have any further queries.  I look forward to hearing from 
you in due course.     
 
Regards, 

Fraser 

<<Appendix 2 - Preferred Scheme.pdf>>  

Fraser Maxwell 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
Scott Wilson 
23 Chester Street 
Edinburgh 
EH3 7ET 
 
Tel: 0131 2251230, ext 232 
Fax: 0131 2255582 
Email: fraser.maxwell@scottwilson.com 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 

From: Allison, Brian [mailto:brian.allison@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 03 October 2007 09:52 
To: Fraser Maxwell 
Subject: A96  Threapland Junction Improvements 
 


